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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Year 5 led the class assembly this morning. They shared with us all that they have learnt so far this term in their topic 
‘The Victorians’. Some of the facts they shared about Queen Victoria were very interesting—Did you know that she 
had 9 children, 40 grand-children and 37 great-grand children? They also spoke about their work on anti-bullying and 
sang a rendition of Titanium which gives a powerful message of standing up for yourself and for others. 

Don’t forget that Parent Consultation meetings for YN, YR, Y1, Y3, Y4 and Y5 are on Tuesday. Please do come along 
and meet your child’s class teacher. 

Have a lovely weekend, 
 

Best wishes, 

Nicola Horton 

THIS WEEK ’ S RESULTS:   

Class Attendance  
Number 

of Lates 
 

Lining up 

Awards 

Nursery 92.2% 4   

Reception 92.2% 2   

Year 1 96.1% 2  4 

Year 2 95.4% 2  4 

Year 3 92.1% 7  0 

Year 4 97.9% 1  8 

Year 5 95.2% 1  5 

Year 6 95.6% 1  3 

Overall  94.7% 20  
Well-done 

Year 4! 

Keep it up. 

Love God,  love  yourself ,  love  one another  

HOUSE  TEAM POINTS   
 

515 Blyton House 563 Dahl House  
 

  

445 Donaldson House 492 Rosen House  

Nursery Saqib Ahmed For playing nicely with his friends.  

Reception Tamim Hussain 
For always trying his best to improve his 

number work. 

Year 1 Lily Barker 
Increasing her confidence. Doing very 

well with her listening skills and turn 

taking. 

Year 2 Jedidiah Addo 
For his amazing learning in Maths. He 

almost got full marks on his test. Huge 

well done.  

Year 3 Arib Ahmed Working really hard to complete a task.  

Year 4 Nickie Lui-Vong 
A great learner in life. A great friend to 

everyone.  

Year 5 William Hoang 
Has had a great enthusiasm towards learning. 

Getting involved in class discussions and  
encouraging others to do the right thing.  

Year 6 Nasmin Manik For being Year 6’s secret superhero.  

 



Diary Dates: 
Tuesday 31st January - MEND - Parent/Carer Course - 

9am—10:30am - Father Duncan Ross Room 

Tuesday 31st January - Nursery, Reception, Year 1, Year 
3, Year 4 & Year 5 Parent Consultations from 1:30pm  

until 6:20pm  

Friday 3rd February - Year 3 Class Assembly  

Monday 6th February - Friday 10th February - Place2Be 

Children’s Mental Health Week 

Friday 10th February - Year 4 Class Assembly  

Monday 13th February - Friday 17th February - Half Term 

Holidays  - (school is closed) 

Monday 20th February - All pupils are back in school 

Tuesday 28th February - Fluoride varnish for pupils in 

Nursery, Reception and Year 1 

Friday 3rd March - Year 2 Class Assembly 

Friday 3rd March - World Book Day Celebrations   

Friday 10th March - Year 1 Class Assembly 

Friday 17th March - Reception Class Assembly 

Friday 24th March - Nursery Class Assembly 

Wednesday 29th March - Easter Service - 9:30am - St 
Paul’s Church, Bow Common - All parents/carers        
welcome  

Thursday 30th March - Open Day - All parents/carers are 
invited to SPSL - (between 9am—12pm or 1:30pm—3pm)  

Monday 3rd April - Monday 17th April - (Easter Holidays) - 
School is Closed 

Tuesday 18th April - All pupils are back in school 

Monday 1st May - Bank Holiday - School is Closed 

Tuesday 2nd May - All pupils are back in school 

Monday 29th May - Friday 2nd June - Half Term Holidays  - 
(school is closed) 

Monday 5th June - All pupils are back in school 

Friday 21st July - School finishes at 1:30pm  

Please remember t o check the d iary dates week ly.  
( Changes might  apply) .  

After School Clubs - Confirmation  

letters and waiting list slips have been sent 
home today. Please read them carefully and 

make any payments if required by 4pm on 

Tuesday 31st January 2016. 

Parent consultations 
Tuesday 31st January 2017  

Nursery, Reception, Year 1, Year 3, Year 4 and Year 5  
 

10 minutes time slot for each child.  

Reminder slips will be sent home on Monday. Please be on 

time for the meeting with the class teacher.   

 

Thursday 30th March 

All parents/carers are invited to our open day to 
have the opportunity to see SPSL at work and to see 
what happens in the classroom.  

Morning Session: 9am—12pm 

Afternoon Session: 1:30pm—3pm 

Please note: if your child is in Year 4, the        
afternoon session will be between 1:30pm—
2:30pm due to swimming.  

Movies for Juniors at a Discount 
Cineworld Cinemas - West India 

Quay, Buy tickets in store or 

online (70p charge) Cineworld.com 
 

£2 tickets to see Trolls or Storks on Saturday 28th          

January and  Sunday 29th January at 10:30am.  

Every adult must be accompanied by a child for this offer. 

On Thursday last week, Year 1 

had a VIP access all areas tour of 

our school church as we are  

learning about special places. 

Mother Bernadette told us lots of 

interesting things about the 

church, we tried the bread and we 

even got to ring the church bells! 

Year 6 had a fantastic time at the Imperial War Museum on Tuesday. 
They saw lots of fascinating objects and huge machines of war. Great 
fun was had by all completing their activity    
booklets, including the selfie challenge! 

 During busy office 

hours, please 

leave a voicemail 

if you are unable 

to reach an office 

member.  

When reporting a child’s absence 

please press option 1 and clearly 

state your child’s name, class and 

the reason for absence.  

Is your child wearing 
their house team        

t-shirt during PE? 

T-shirts are still available to   

purchase from the school office 

every Monday from 3:30pm.  

Next week they will also be on 

sale on Tuesday 31st January 

during the Parent Consultations 

until 6:30pm.  

AVAILABLE FOR ONLY £4.50! 

Great homework 
from Taylor Watkins 
in Year 5 this week! 

 

https://www.cineworld.co.uk/movies-for-juniors

